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Amy, Portland: My first amendment rights have been curtailed due to law 

enforcement's overuse of toxic chemicals against protesters. I do not trust the police 

as "peace officers" nor do I believe they are interested in public safety. Their use of 

tear gas makes me fear any protest where police will be present.  

 

It is extremely radicalizing to stand with fellow community members seeking justice 

against police brutality only to become a victim of police brutality. 

 

No more poisoning citizens. No more using MY TAX DOLLARS to poison citizens. 

 


